
 

 

 

Long Lane PTA Newsletter – April 2018 

Summer Fair – World Cup Theme 
 

The committee are now busily preparing our annual Summer Fair, taking place on Saturday 14th July 12-3PM. 
 

As with all of our large events we will require as much of your support as possible for us to be able to raise much 
needed funds for the school. Our sign up website will be sent out shortly and we would be grateful if you can sign 

up to help where you can.  
 

Our donation days are as follows: 
 

22nd June – Filled Jars 
29th June – Bottles 

6th July – Toys, Games, Bath & Beauty 
13th July - Cakes 

 
Our “get ready” evening is on Wednesday 11th July from 7:30PM 

 

Thank you! 
We would like to start our newsletter by thanking each and every one of you for your support over our last few events at the 
school.  All of the children seemed to enjoy the Discos they attended and following our recent doodle poll our first Easter Egg 
Hunt was organised and we have received such lovely comments from you all.  We will confirm the profit of these events as 

soon as possible.  
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Next Fundraising Events! 
 

Our next event is on Thursday 14th June to coincide with 
Father’s Day! 

Our secret present room will be open during the day and 
after school with gifts ranging from £1.50-£3.00 and will be 

taking place in the hall. 
 

We will also be providing refreshments for Sports Day 

taking place on the 27th June. 

2017/18 Committee  
Ellie Cowmeadow – Chair 
Alice Jordan – Treasurer 

Gemma Punter – Secretary 
Sarah Baker – Committee Member 

Rachel Batchelor – Committee Member 
Shelley Edwards – Committee Member 

Gemma Fox – Committee Member 
Rachael Goss – Committee Member 
Lynda Pavey – Committee Member 

Rebecca Venter – Committee Member 

 

What have we purchased? 
 

So far this year we have purchased: 

 The new wooden play equipment in the Reception playground 

 New headsets in the ICT suite  

 Library books for the reading scheme 
 

Like us on Facebook and keep up to date with all of the fundraising events! 

https://www.facebook.com/Long-Lane-PTA-162022110629414/  
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